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To:

(General Manager)
(Fun Entertainment Inc.)
(Florida)

(May 19, 2012)

Dear (Mr. Smith),

Greetings! This letter is in reference to the quote for (the latest software systems) given to your corporation on (May 2, 2012).

We have not yet received any response on the same. We look forward to hearing a positive response from you. Should you require any further information, please feel free to contact us.

Thanking You,

Best Regards

(Peter Anderson)
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